
 
 

Week ending 
29/03/18

Daisy Class
Spring/Easter break

Spring!
We have really enjoyed spotting 
the signs of spring but we can't 
wait for the summer term. We 
love using the Daisy garden and 
we look forward to den building, 

waterplay, taking our shoes off in 
the sandpit and generally enjoying 
the freedom of outdoor activity 

that the sunshine allows us.  

Home learning         
Spring watch

There are lots of different 
flowers growing   - maybe you 

could go for a walk around a park 
or garden and spot some of them! 

You could find out their names 
and have a go at drawing them. 
Which are your favourites and 

why? 

Library Books

Please check at home to see 
if you have any Fern Hill 

library books tucked away 
and forgotten about! Please 

return them to Daisy Class if 
you find any! Thank you.

Easter Break 

We wish you all a very 
happy holiday and look 

forward to a sunny 
summer term!

Enjoy your break and we 
will see you in April!  

Easter

We have had such a fun week 
creating all sorts of Easter 
crafts and having our chick 

visitors! We have made 
Easter cards, lots of Easter 
crafts and Easter bonnets!
We loved taking part in our 
Easter bonnet parade too!  

Chicks
We loved having the chicks 
come to visit Fern Hill and 

loved being able to see them up 
close and give them a little 
stroke in Daisy class. We 

enjoyed learning about their 
life cycle and loved creating 

chick crafts too! 


